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Diary Dates   
 

School closed-Inset day 
Friday 4th December  

 
Christmas Holidays 

Friday 18th Dec 
School finishes at 1.30pm for the 

Christmas break. 
 

 School returns  
Tuesday 4th Jan  

Miss Yapp’s thought of the week 
 

It's been another busy couple of weeks here!   
Thank you for your contributions to our non uniform day for Children in Need.  I also saw some    

fantastic odd socks on Monday as part of or Anti-Bullying week.   
Thank you to those parents and carers who are continuing to follow our one-way system and social 
distancing guidelines, this is very much appreciated.  It is essential that we all work together to   

follow the guidance in order to play our part in keeping each other safe.    

Don’t forget to follow 
us on Twitter to see 
what we get up to in 

school! 
@MasefieldCP  

Elf Run  
 

This year the children will be 
taking part in the Christmas 
Elf Run again to help raise 
funds for Bolton hospice. 

Each class bubble will take 
turns in completing the run 

throughout the day. 
 

Sponsor forms will be sent 
home with children or if you 
prefer a contactless way to 

contribute, a Just Giving 
page will be set up online. 

 
 

Donations of any 
amount will be  

greatly  
appreciated by the  

hospice!  

Kids club donations  
 

 Donations of toys and 
games to the kids club in 
school are still welcome. 

The children would be very 
grateful for some new toys 

and computer games! 

 
 

We have now appointed this  
year’s school councillors! 

These children were voted for by 
their peers in class. 

 
   Y2 -Georgia D and Ethan F 

 
 Y3 -Katie S and Jasper V 

 
      Y4 -Maddison S and Isaac R 

 
Y5  -Lucy T and Jack B 

 
 Y6 - Junaid H and Ellie D 

Here is Lucy’s fact file… 
 

Lucy’s favourite subject and why: 
Maths because I find it interesting and 

I like learning different ways of  
answering a question. 

 
Favourite colour: Blue 

 
Why Lucy wanted to be a school 

 councillor: Because I believe I can help 
people around school. 

 
Favourite author: Roald Dahl  

Favourite joke: Why did the chicken 
cross the road? 

To get to the other side! 

Children in need 
 

On Friday 13th November the  
children came to school 

dressed in their own clothes to 
help raise money for  
Children In Need. 

We are pleased to announce  
the children raised £258.95 

Amazing!! 
Thank you to all children and 

parents who  
contributed towards this  

wonderful charity! 

The councillors have written fact files about themselves which we will 
be including in each newsletter.  

Name: Lucy T 
 

Class: Year 5R 


